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October 26, 2020 

The Villages of Rosedale Inc 
RE: Staff Report, Noise Walls in Rosedale Village – Ward 9 (RM 58/2020) 
 
To: City Clerk’s Office, City of Brampton  
 Mr. Harkirat Singh, City Councillor, Ward 9 
 Mr. Patrick Brown, Mayor 
 
Cc.  Mr. Bruce Pichler, Pichler Engineering Ltd 
 Mr. Joe Spina, Director PVLCC 895 
 Ms. Palmina Maccari, Property Manager, Villages of Rosedale 

 

On behalf of The Villages of Rosedale Inc, I am writing in regard to agenda item 10.6.1, Staff Report - 
Noise Walls in Rosedale Village, at the upcoming City Council meeting on October 28, 2020.   

My understanding of the recommendations from the report are: 

• That owners of the properties adjacent to private noise walls are responsible for the 
maintenance and replacement of the noise wall. 

• That the noise wall in question is considered in fair condition and therefore not at end of its 
service life. 

 

In light of the recommendations, additional time is needed to engage our reserve fund civil engineer to 
properly prepare for a delegation.  I respectfully ask that Council either: 

• Defer this Staff Report to a future Council meeting. 
• Refer this Staff Report to a future Committee of Council meeting. 

 

Thank you in advance for your thoughtful consideration. 

Respectfully, 

 

Rick Wesselman P.Eng 
Chairman of the Board 
The Villages of Rosedale Inc 


